
                        

  

 

 

 

PLEASE JOIN US 

immediately following the  

Greater Washington Region Walk for Sjögren's  
 

for the next 

Northern Virginia Sjögren's Support Group Meeting 

Saturday, May 19, 2018 

 

o      Registration & Health Fair - 9:00 a.m. 
o      Walk Steps Off at 10:00 a.m. 
o      Support Group Meeting to follow Walk Closing Ceremonies 

 

Lake Fairfax Park 
(Large Picnic Shelter Area) 

1400 Lake Fairfax Drive 

Reston, Virginia 

 

*Additional Walk Details on the Reverse Side* 

♦♦♦♦ 

 

 

 

http://info.sjogrens.org/e1t/c/*W4WGx4T24nv9HW4hr_vH6TGp0k0/*W3WTB_b6q_-QbW7F8V3B6lVdlF0/5/f18dQhb0S8338XJ9qWW3Zfb3Y5VQHvSW5CVxMk4VygXCW4R4K1s57mvC2W1BQYgz8Tm-CPW6kkfHg7NMdDLW9dth-X9bTNXYW953-jP5ZpycSW57-ZBT83C5JPW1ZJ1PK3VKVtLW6mGWN224ZF-xW1ZY5-P1PGcJVW3jxWlJ3VVkFJW4LG55J3yZDDxW2y4f2M3bcDj-W684Tt86RmBqQW6qNlmB6vBL_hW2Jl3v13sRRz_W3Wrhzw6NSLlWW4Jvr4W3Cl-tmW45LMmV3xtkqZW5WWlnb3N-NNdW3s905x5-lM1mW4n273M2Y_RLTW2B7VND41KZccW60kjPR7k-2C-W3m2cL91zW062VzD-dg1t793GW8Gd7lH5YckmhN6fvrMsWDM01W798MPW6WlMLNW892msN56ftQdW4H2KWm4sgqgyW56n38F14YydvW2M-NLJ5WGdW8W3c_9_f13dg400


The Sjögren's Syndrome Foundation 
 

is excited to be celebrating the 

2018 Greater Washington Walk for Sjögren’s  

 

Registration & Health Fair opens at 9:00 a.m. 
 

Walk Steps Off at 10:00 a.m. 
  

 

 We hope you and your family & friends will join us and participate 

in this enjoyable, non-competitive family fun event to learn more 

about Sjögren's. 

 You will have an opportunity to connect with area healthcare 

providers and numerous exhibitors participating in the health fair as 

well as meeting others living with Sjögren's. Your involvement will 

greatly impact the ability to raise awareness and crucial funds to 

support Sjögren's research and education. 

 

 

 

 

 If you have any questions about the Walk, please go to 

http://events.sjogrens.org/GWRWalk  or  contact  

Kisha James -at the SSF via e-mail at 

kjames@sjogrens.org  or  (301) 530-4420, x 218.  
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